
NORTH INGLE SCHOOL & PRESCHOOL 
 
28/02/2025 
 
Re: COVID-19 at North Ingle School 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have had multiple positive COVID-19 cases reported over the past week 

 

If your child develops symptoms such as a fever, cough, sore throat, shortness of breath, runny nose, loss of 

smell/taste, muscle/joint pains, diarrhoea, nausea/vomiting or extreme tiredness, they should get tested and 

stay at home until they are well.  

IF A STUDENT OR STAFF MEMBER TESTS POSITIVE FOR COVID-19 THEY MUST NOTIFY THE SCHOOL AND/OR 

OSHC. PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND FOR 5 DAYS IF COVID-19 POSITIVE. DO NOT ATTEND WHILE SYMPTOMATIC 

It is recommended positive COVID-19 cases stay home until acute symptoms have cleared and take steps to 

protect others. Siblings of confirmed positive cases are considered a close contact and should follow the advice 

from SA Health. 

The safety and wellbeing of our children/students and staff are paramount. As such, we will continue to work 

closely with SA Health to ensure that all necessary health advice is closely followed, and all necessary 

precautions are taken to minimise the risk of further transmission within our community. 

 

We will continue to provide regular updates of positive COVID-19 cases in our North Ingle School and 

Preschool/OSHC. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dina Zunis 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

North Ingle School / 7 Rothwell Ave Ingle Farm SA 5098 / PO Box 96, Para Hills SA 5096 
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https://www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/wps/wcm/connect/public+content/sa+health+internet/conditions/infectious+diseases/covid-19/cases+and+contacts/close+contact+advice/close+contact+advice

